Kari Fisk, City Attorney
Stacy R. Nonhof, Assistant City Attorney






March 27, 2024

RE:  Re-Bid for Project #9014532 RFP – Website Design & Development Software

To Whom it May Concern:

Due to a bid publication issue, the bid solicitation for Project #9014532 RFP – Website Design & Development Software is being cancelled and shall be re-bid under the same specifications. The new bid opening will be April 18th, 2024, at 4:15 pm.  Because you/your firm submitted a bid prior to the previous opening, you have the following options:

1. Re-submit your bid as currently written;
2. Decline to submit any bid; or
3. Submit an updated bid.

Please submit your response above in writing no later than April 10th, 2024, at 5pm.  If you wish to resubmit your bid as currently written please submit as your response a signed letter confirming your intention via mail or as an attachment emailed to jillg@grand-island.com AND stacyn@grand-island.com . If you fail to send any response, the City of Grand Island will not consider your previous response and it will be as if you never submitted a bid.  If you wish to have your current bid be considered – the City will consider what it is in receipt of upon written confirmation from you that you wish to have the current bid considered as the new response.

If you have any questions, please contact my office at (308)385-5420.

Sincerely yours,

CITY OF GRAND ISLAND


STACY R. NONHOF
Assistant City Attorney
Purchasing Agent 

Cc: Patrick Brown, Asst. City Administrator/Finance Director
